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Use of Lands at 62 Bayview Parkway in the Town of Newmarket  

for Affordable Housing 
 

On June 24, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council approve the use of the lands at 62 Bayview Parkway in the Town of 

Newmarket for a future affordable housing development, subsequent to the planned 

demolition of the existing building. 
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